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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following pupils 
who received awards this week:

Acorns Class Values Star: Leà Hobbs

Chestnuts Class Values Star: Lily Reed

Sycamores Class Values Star: Lily Bedwell

Maples Class Values Star: Leo Cubley

Willows Class Values Star: Gabriel Beale

Oaks Class Values Star: Harry Belcher

Message from the Headteacher

It has been lovely to welcome the 
children back to school this week 
and to hear their holiday news.  It 

has been a calm, happy and 
productive couple of days with 

the children settling quickly back 
into good work habits and 

routines.

If you are a parent of a child in FS, 
Y1, Y2, Y3 or Y4 and your child 
missed their flu vaccination in 
school, they can still receive it at a 
catch-up clinic at Witney Hospital 
on Saturday 6th January 2018, 
10.00am-12 noon.  It is a drop in 
clinic but if you would like to 
attend please could you call  
01865 901295 so that they have 
an idea of numbers.  Thank you.

Class letters detailing routines 
and curriculum for the term 
ahead are being sent home today.  
We hope this is a helpful way of 
being able to support your child 
at home.  And of course, if you 
have any area of expertise to 
share, we would love to hear 
from you.  Knowledgeable visitors 
often make for memorable 
experiences for the children!



Extra Time Science club

at Chipping Norton

Just a reminder that if your child is in Y4 
or Y5 and has signed up for this, the 

sessions start on Tuesday 9th January 
for five weeks.  We look forward to 
seeing some budding scientists!

Young Voices Monday!

We are looking forward to this exciting trip

on Monday.  We will leave school just after

lunch (12.30pm) and the concert begins at 7pm, 

lasting until about 9.15pm.  Audience tickets were

sent home yesterday.  A final practice of the words

over the weekend would be much appreciated!

All the choir children going will need a 

packed tea, plenty to drink and a YV or plain white

T-shirt to change into just before we leave.

We are happy to give permission for YV 

children (and their siblings) to come to 

school at the later time of 9.45am on Tuesday if they

prefer, after the very late night on Monday!


